
 
 
 
To all ambulance services: 
 
All of you are aware that we are requiring services to have the Lifepack 12  12 lead ECG units on your ALS Units 
By 2005. At this time we are also requiring that the units ordered also have Pox and ETco2  capability. It is a a 
aid to better patient care and hopefully by demanding it now we save everyone the problems that come with  
ordering such equipment as separate units.over time, and ensures uniform ability of level of care and equipment  
within the JHPC system 

 
 
Thank You 
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